From: éndy secchi _

Sent: 09 October 2015 20:32
To: Planning
Subject: Wakeford House 14A St Pauls Crescent London NW1 9XL

To whom it may concern,

| strongly object to Wakeford House 14A St Pauls Crescent London NW1 gaining consent to
build a extension to the current building.

The reasons being | would lose considerable light to my garden, affecting my plants and
lawn, and there would be a loss of view, severely limiting the quality of my recreational time
spent in the garden, not to mention any windows or openings over my garden, this would
be and unacceptable loss of privacy.

| will fight this in court if need be - such is my strength of feeling towards this build. it must
not be permitted.

Alice Sartor.
6 Cantelowes Road
London Nw1 9Xj



